
 
 

     

   

      
 

    
 

        

 

 

       

         

       

          

   

       

         

      

          

         

      

     

        

     

 

        

        

To: AmeriHealth Caritas New Hampshire medication-assisted therapy provider 

Date: June 6, 2023 

Subject: New incentives for medication-assisted treatment (MAT) for substance use 

disorder 

Summary: New incentives for medication-assisted treatment providers. 

We are pleased to announce the following incentive program for providers who provide 

medication-assisted treatment (MAT) to AmeriHealth Caritas New Hampshire members. 

AmeriHealth Caritas New Hampshire will provide the following reimbursement for providers who 

provide MAT, as follows: 

• Providers who are providing MAT to between one and 30 AmeriHealth Caritas New 

Hampshire members per quarter: those providers will be reimbursed an additional 

$10.00 per member per quarter per year. 

• Providers who are providing MAT care to between 31 and 100 AmeriHealth Caritas New 

Hampshire members per quarter: those providers will be reimbursed an additional 

$20.00 per member per quarter per year. 

To be eligible for these incentives, providers must: 

• Be a participating provider with AmeriHealth Caritas New Hampshire 

• Bill MAT services with an HF modifier. 

Questions: 

If you have questions about this communication, please contact your Provider Network 

Management Account Executive or the Provider Services department at 1-888-599-1479. 
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